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As our partnership with PPEARL in Singapore evolves, we are now pleased to advise our 
clients and contacts that we have agreed to be a ‘content partner’ for the PPEARL Webinar 
Series in 2021. 
 
Registration for these events can be found at this link: 
 
https://ppearl.com/re-now-series 
 
The Leadership Gallery, as a content partner, for this series will be visible and can be 
contacted through a special micro-site that has been set up by our partners. This can be 
found at this link: 
 
https://ppearl.com/tlg 
 
We recommend that our clients, contacts, partners and potential clients register for these 
excellent webinars featuring world class leaders discussing topics that are really important 
to us all as we navigate out of the pandemic. 
 
   


